CERIA

Survey Launch: The Impact of COVID-19 on Foreign Businesses across ASEAN

30 November 2020
10:00-11:00 am Jakarta time (UTC+7) Via Zoom

The COVID-19 pandemic has disrupted the operations of businesses across the ASEAN region. The
impact of this disruption will be both short and long-term. AmCham Indonesia and the Economic
Research Institute of ASEAN and East Asia (ERIA) created a rapid survey in April to understand the
evolving needs of US companies in the region. Five months later, ERIA and AmCham Indonesia
created the survey described in this report, a more in-depth investigation of how foreign companies
in ASEAN have responded and what plans they have in place moving forward. 24 chambers and
business organizations representing foreign companies were involved in the implementation of this
survey.

The results indicate how adversely firms were impacted and which industries experienced the
greatest impact, which factors contributed to the impact, the extent of supply chain disruption,
countries where firms are reducing operations, whether firms are considering reshoring, when
firms expect business to stabilize, what new technologies and innovations firms will continue to
employ in the future, and many more.

10:00 am Opening Remarks

¢ Lin Neumann, Director of the American Chamber of Commerce in
Indonesia

¢ Koji Hachiyama, COO, The Economic Research Institute for ASEAN and
East Asia (ERIA)

10:05 am Short video showing results

10:10 am Presentation of the Results

Lydia Ruddy, Director of Communications, ERIA

10:20 am Panel Discussion

Moderator

e Lin Neumann, Director of the American Chamber of Commerce in
Indonesia

Panelists
e Sunit Dhoka, Country Representative, Cargill Indonesia
¢ Siobhan Das, CEO, American Malaysian Chamber of Commerce
e Dionisius Narjoko, Senior Economist, ERIA

10:45 am QnA
11:00 am Event Ends




